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Re: Water District 47-C
Dear Jim:

With regard to Water district 47-C, I am enclosing the ;
following documents which were left at my office by Melvin Crowley, 3
the Watermaster:

1. The original and two copies of the Watermaster's Report
for Twin Falls County deliveries within the District for
the irrigation season of 1997.

2. The original and two copies of the Watermaster's Report
for deliveries in Owyhee County in the District for 1997.

3. The original and two copies of the Watermaster's Proposed
Budget for 1998, for the Twin Falls County deliveries.

4. The original and two copies of the Watermaster's Proposed
Budget for deliveries in Owyhee County for 1998.

Please process these documents so that Mr. Crowley will
receive his watermaster pay from the counties involved.

If you have any gquestions concerning any of these
matters, please feel free to call me.

Sincerely yours,
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